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September 11, 1997

Mr. Kamil Hamidullah

University of Maryland Medical Center
22 S. Greene Street

N orth Tower West, Room 69
Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Mr. Hamidullah,

Thank you for taking time to complete the registry information forms. We
appreciate all of your time and effort. Our goals could not be met without your
dedication and determination. One of our goals is to be a resource for patients and
families. We will keep you informed of any developments as they occur.
Rememper, if you have any questions, suggestions, or comments please call the
registry any time.
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--....-. Lisa Wheeler

NRFPPH Coordinator


